From: belsize Conservation I

Sent: 11 February 2017 09:11

To:

Cc:

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/6919/P
Attachments: 6919.00C

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

OBJECT

Insufficient information.

Details needed of existing window frame for comparision with proposed frames.

We oppose the use of UPVC frames in the Conservation Area.

The block as a whole to be considered with refurbishments, not just piecemeal work to individual
flats.

Eldred Evans
Chair
Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee Belsize - Elsworthy - Parkhill & Upper Park

NOTE

We were unable to reply to your notification by the use of our PIN number [which has now started
to give us again access to the page dedicated for Conservation Groups] as you did not include a
PIN number in your original notification dated 11th of January: see copy attached.

and we are therefore submitting the comments of our committee via our website

Regards

Gian
BCAAC Admin

From: Jones, Evelyn

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/6919/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2016/6919/P

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



